September 11, 1916,

Dr, I. M, Casanowicz,
Smithsonian Ingtitute,
Waghington, D, C,

Dear Dr, Casanowicz:

I have just returned from a most interesting six
months trip to Japan where I continued my investigations on the
Shinto religion, its shrines and festivals,

I did not bring many of the things you wanted, but
did get a collection of Shinto Charms, which I have labeled with
explanations, We a2re now making an inventory of them. If you still
think that they would be of interest to you, I will send them on as
soon as this inventory is finished, I alsc HEME some of the Shrine
maps. They arc not here yet, but can be sent on later if you would
careto have them.

About the Seven Gods of Good Luck, which I remember
you have been hoping to get, I looked for them at different places.
The cheap ones I did not consider good enough, and a set in bronze
which I liked very much was a little more expensive than I wanted
to afford at this time, because my trip was very expensive, every-
thing costing two or three times as much as 1% used to in Japan,

I am sorry I cannot send them to you,

Hoping that you are well, and with kind regiirds
to Dr. Herdlicka, I am B :

¥

Yery sincerely yours,
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D.M.LINNARD, MANAGING DIRECTOR

FAIRMONT HOTEL. SAN FrRANCISCO,CAL.
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